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Public open house tonight on proposed tower

	The Town of Caledon will be hosting a public open house tonight (Thursday) regarding a proposed telecommunication tower.

The tower has been proposed for a site at 18601 Mississauga Rd., north of Charleston Sideroad.

The open house will be at Inglewood Community Centre, 15855 McLaughlin Rd., Inglewood It will run from 6 to 8 p.m.
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